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You don't often get email from gorba6810@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Public Comment, Item 9. 25-065.

I'm writing to request that the displacement
of violent squirrels into Northwest
Huntington Beach stop, and that they be
much more effectively trapped by animal
control. These squirrels are repetitious-ly
destroying every inch of the backyards and
potted plants here, and I believe there will
be biting and rabies soon. This is a very
serious problem among residents and
associations that is not solved. Please, this
needs to stop.

This is a very serious problem here that is
preventing residents from living their lives,
a normal request that the city council
should be able to solve. I do believe that the
squirrels were displaced by development,
regardless, a solution needs to be found.
This is the city council's responsibility, not
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others.

- Ben, NWHB


